Ming Xue
92 Magnolia Ave,
Cresskill, NJ 07626

To:

Mr. Garrett R. Pepe

President

PEPE Piumbing & Heating, Inc.
171 Boulevard,

Hasbrouck Heights, NJ 07604
October 6, 2014

Dear Garrett:

| want to take the time to let you know what an excellent job you did for my home
heating boiler system conversion last week. Your staff also did an excellent installation
of the boiler and plumbing, and | know that is due to your exiraordinary leadership in
your company and on this project.

| know that you put in a lot of hours during the research info a new system, the
installation, inspection and testing. As a token of my appreciation, please accept my
painting as a gift of thanks for a job well done.

With Deep Appreciation,

Ming Xue



